
PTO Meeting Notes 5/13

Attendees: Melissa Miller, Jess Widen, Cat Eveland, Taylor Klemmensen, Emily Henrich, Jamie

Zachman, Tomas Stubbe, Chelsea Fadden

Principal Update:

● Thank you so much for all of the Staff Appreciation events!

● 4th grade just visited Middle School East today

● 1-3 Public Library coming to talk to students
● 5/17- Fitness Frenzy, shirts will arrive after school
● Kindergartners coming in Monday to visit
● May 29th, Elementary Grad Walk
● Feedback on Ninja Anywhere: such a great way to get so many students through, no lines and

students had a blast. 30 minutes was the perfect window.
● Be the Nice Kid- Brian lives in Champlin Park but tours all over the world. He had an assembly

and then met with grade levels, went outside during recess and into individual classrooms.

Ninja Anywhere:

● Lots of work for the waivers but more than worth it in the end. Waivers do expire so if we do
this again students will need one again.

Budget:

○ Looks like ending this year with $42,000 we are moving forward with the playground
installation of 4 bay swings (8 total swings), ADA swing, path to the ADA swing, climbing
structure:

○ First payment once it’s installed
○ Second payment will be once in October when our fundraiser (fun run) happens.
○ Total payment is $39,000
○ With all of the proposals we end the 2024-2025 school year with $6296.00

Teacher Requests:
● Kari Tauber: Books for $100
● 3rd grade team: Battle of the Books expansion- $100
● Shelly Windel: Updating classroom books $200
● Kierstin Foster: Toys, Games, for Stepping Stones program $150
● Danielle Reeves-Johanson: 3 sets of books for decoding, $171.60
● 2nd Grade Team: Gingerbread cookies to decorate $100ish
● Jill Berning looking for bluetooth speaker with microphone: Looking at options ranging

from $200-250 or less
● Media Center is asking for $150 more for their book budget. They currently have $600

and they would like $750
● Looking into other budgets for disc golf, and lacrosse sticks



Spring Family Fun Night
● 2 trucks from What’s the Scoop will be here
● 13 cases of water again
● Hot Dogs + Chips
● Sign up for water dunking
● Temporary Tattoos
● Book Swap bring a book, take a book
● Fish Pond- we have the prizes from book bingo (like Culvers)

Jersey Mikes
● June 1st and 2nd: 50% of our sales come back to PTO



YOU’RE INVITED!
for a Garden Center Shopping

Fundraiser withSt. Michael
Elementary PTO
When: Sunday, May 19 - Saturday, May 25, 2024

Where: 2456 125thAvenue NE, Blaine, MN
55449 20045 County Road 81,
Rogers, MN 55374

How: Bring this form to any Malmborg’s Garden Center

Location
during the shopping week above and

present it to the cashier.

10% of your pre-tax purchase will be donated to your group.

Formmust be presented at time of purchase. Please do not distribute



shopper forms on the garden center premises. The purchase of gift cards
does not apply to fundraiser sales totals.

Thank you for choosing Malmborg’s Garden Center
to assist you in your fundraising efforts.

Sign-up for Malmborg’s E-Newsletter to receive garden center updates &

specials: (optional)Name:

Email:

For Cashier Use

Enter Sub-Total:
$________________________

Print copy of receipt and staple to

form. malmborgsinc.com (763) 428-2061


